
 

Circular No. 100/2023-24                                                        16th November 2023  

Dear Parent,  

You are cordially invited to attend the PMI (Parent Mentor Interaction) for Grades 
Nursery to PP II on Saturday, 18th November 2023; Timing: 9.00am – 11.30am. The 
timeslot for each student will be shared by the respective class teachers.  

Kindly note the following points:  

 Parents can meet the class teachers in their respective classes. 
 The academic progress of your ward will be discussed in the PMI.  
 We would appreciate if you could limit your meeting within the given time 

schedule.  
 Kindly clear all the outstanding dues (Term I –III) latest by Friday, 17th November 

2023 to avoid any inconveniences. Please ignore if already paid. 
 Parents are requested to park their cars in the parking zone or ground adjacent to 

our school. No car should be parked on the road or in front of the gate.  
 
We look forward to an interactive and meaningful interaction. 

 

 

Principal 


